



**'ONE NORBITON, WORKING TOGETHER'**

<b>Meeting Title:</b>	<b>Community Working Group</b>
<b>Date and Time:</b>	6pm on 10 <sup>th</sup> September 2014
<b>Venue Address:</b>	Piper Hall, Piper Road
<b>Present</b>	Mike D'Souza, Jill Preston, A. White, H. Hall, DR Mills, T. Lloyd, E.Naylor, C. Clarke R. Raiher, Sgt S.Hobbis,
<b>Apologies</b>	E. Kennedy, J. Hall,

**DRAFT MINUTES**

<b>Item</b>		<b>Appendix</b>
<b>1</b>	<b><u>WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS</u></b>  The Chair welcomed all present	
<b>2</b>	<b><u>MINUTES OF 23<sup>R</sup> JULY 2014</u></b>  These were unanimously agreed	1
<b>3.</b>	<b><u>MATTERS ARISING ( NOT COVERED ELSEWHERE)</u></b>  None	
<b>4</b>	<b><u>COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT ( SEE 4 POSTERS ATTACHED)</u></b>  Following a prolonged discussion a revised version of the first poster was agreed and will be circulated . ( see attached) The key point discussed was how to demonstrate the point that Norbiton is a mixture of both deprived and non deprived households. A text for the other posters was agreed and will be circulated.  SH from SNT agreed to take One Norbiton info and distribute when possible.	2
<b>5.</b>	<b><u>COMMUNITY HUB – PROGRESS REPORT</u></b>  JP reported that she and MDS had met with Evonne Hudson where the plans	

	<p>proposed by ON CWG were put forward. This had been a very positive meeting and an outline of matters agreed and discussed have been sent to EH who has agreed to seek quotes and a proposed schedule by the 12<sup>th</sup> September. ( Planning draft attached)</p> <p>MDS reported that during the Fun Day he had shown Simon Godfrey and Dominic ( planning) the Comm Shop and explained the plans that we have proposed. SG has agreed that this would enhance Community Relations and is researching the best way to achieve these proposals.</p> <p><b>NB: Since this meeting we have learned that EH has left RBK. We have now been informed that SG is taking responsibility for the project</b></p>	
<b>6.</b>	<p><b><u>E DEMOCRACY PROGRESS</u></b></p> <p>This project has been promoted via the Fun Day and all other prospective outlets. MDS reported that Steve Clift from USA is planning to re-visit Norbiton in the Autumn.</p> <p>There were questions raised about the cost of such a visit and who has control of the outstanding budget. It was agreed that MDS would resolve this.</p>	MDS
<b>7</b>	<p><b><u>NORBITEENS REPORT</u></b></p> <p>HH reported that activity had slumped a little during the summer.</p> <p>However those present unanimously agreed that the Norbiteens had performed well during the Fun Day. It was agreed that a Certificate of Thanks be created signed by Chair Mike and Secretary Jill and presented to the Norbiteens who worked at the Fun Day.</p>	3
<b>8.</b>	<p><b><u>FUN DAY FEEDBACK</u></b></p> <p>It was unanimously agreed that the Fun Day had been an excellent community event. It was also agreed that One Norbiton would support this in all possible ways in the future.</p>	4
<b>8</b>	<p><b><u>PRIORITY GROUP FEEDBACK/REPORTS</u></b></p> <p><b>a) Police and Safety</b> - Minutes from last meeting were accepted. EK was to be congratulated about the increase of residents attending.</p> <p>Sgt Hobbis spent several minutes answering questions from residents who raised concerns such as the troublesome residents who hang around St Peters and Ladbrokes. CC Also took this opportunity to welcome ON members to visit the Night Shelter and Wednesday Great Feast.</p> <p><b>b) NEETS &amp; income maximization</b> - EN reported that TW has arranged a meeting during this Thursday's 'Surrey Save' Outreach with the organizer of Kingston Foodbank. It was agreed that this meeting be fed back to keep the CWG 'in the loop'</p> <p><b>c) Surrey Save</b> - See above</p>	E K E N J H M D S

<p><b>10</b></p>	<p><b><u>DIRECTORS' FEEDBACK: INCLUDING RECRUITING NEW DIRECTORS</u></b></p> <p>Minutes for last meeting were distributed with CWG meeting paperwork.</p> <p>It was reported that as a result of this meeting, three One Norbiton members have been approached with a view to being co-opted as Directors. It has been agreed that they be invited as guests to the next Director's meeting once the Chair returns from South America.</p>	<p>5 JP</p>
<p><b>11</b></p>	<p><b>DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING</b></p> <p>Monday, 13<sup>th</sup> October - 6pm Piper Hall</p>	

DRAFT